NTxPCC BOD Meeting Minutes – 10/29/2011
Attendees:   W. Blattner, B. Stahl, T. Theiss, T. Dillon, T. Ates, G. Wallace 
The meeting was called to order at 11:00 am by Wolfram Blattner.
Minutes from the BOD on 4/2/2011 were approved.
The 2011 Financial was reviewed and approved.
The Budget for 2012 was also reviewed, annotated, and accepted.
Wolfram discussed the creation of a letter to sponsors donating funds for clarification of “no strings” obligations associated with the donated funds.
A discussion was held on the two NTxPCC Brochures.  One brochure is general information on PCC and the other is for newly diagnosed PCC.  Wolfram would like a Spanish translation of the brochures but has not found a source for a “proper” translation.
Wolfram is ordering NTxPCC pens for distribution at health fairs and public events.
Wolfram also mentioned that the four Prostate Cancer models presently available should be adequate for presently anticipated use.
Directors on record will stay and the officers re-elected for next year are approved.
J. Sucato Award: Last year’s recipient was Mike Butler and Wolfram is recommending Jaren Smith of the Mid-Cities Support Group.  The board moved and seconded the award to Jaren Smith for presentation at a later date.
Wolfram stated that a letter to the USTF should go out this week in regards to new Prostate Screening Guidelines under consideration.  The BOD will review the letter prior to submission to the USTF.
The board discussed Ed&Pat Sanders and their “50 Hoops” organization, including NTxPCC support of their group.  An invitation to Ed & Pat for the general meeting will be extended.
Wolfram asked about expanded opportunities for the coalition with speaker’s bureau for early detection.
The BOD approved a mileage payment on travel from Tyler Texas at a rate of $0.31 per mile.
Action Items for Wolfram:
1. A letter for corporate donors with a “no strings” statement.
2. 2012 Budget detail corrections
3. A letter to the USTF committee on Prostate Cancer Screening Guidelines.

Meeting Adjourned at 2:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted, 
Gregg Wallace - Secretary
